


It’s a shame that so many mature healthy trees will also be removed from the property in order 
to fit in as many units as possible.  
 
We are also concerned about our neighbours on Riley and Scott Streets who are at a much 
lower elevation than the proposed development, especially with the developer’s plan to raise the 
back of the property by more than 2 meters which will dramatically impact our neighbours in a 
negative way.  
 
On paper this might look like a good spot for a development but if you were to see the site in 
person I think you would understand why we are concerned. Please file this letter as our official 
opposition to this development.  
 
In our absence from the meeting, we would also like to have our letter/concerns added to the 
agenda for the meeting and shared with members of the Planning Committee as part of the 
information package for the meeting.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Gerard and Diane Woudenberg 
 




